
Fr. Michel Nault, Pastor – phone: (204) 960-6059  email: michelfr@shaw.ca 
Elie Rectory Office – phone: (204) 353-2516  fax: (204) 353-2229  email: blesst@shaw.ca 
Parish Council Members – Marcel Gauthier, Lucille Beaudin, Shelley Combot, Dean Combot, Elaine Tully, Nicole 
Gillis 
Finance Committee – Nickole Bernardin, Doris Lavallee, Bob Whitechurch, Matthew Lachance 
Finance Secretary – Lori Van Den Bussche 
Sharing God’s Gifts – Jeanine Whitechurch 
Infant Baptism /Baptism Preparation – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Sacrament of Reconciliation – Before or after weekday Masses; half an hour before Sunday Masses or call when 
in need. 
For the Sacrament of Marriage – Six months notice is required; Marriage Preparation Course is very necessary.  
Couples may be asked to go where the program is offered. 
Sacrament of the Sick / Needing to talk to someone – Please call the Parish rectory office. 
Bulletin Announcements: Contact Len Desilets – phone: (204) 353-2116  email: lenmona@shaw.ca 
Parish Website: www.blessedsacramentelie.com 

Our Parish Bulletin 
Christmastide: Feast of the Holy Family 

December 31st, 2017 
Mary, Mother of God 

January 1st, 2018 
 
 

 
Blessed Sacrament Church          St. Eustache Church 

This Week’s Mass Schedule 
Sunday, Dec. 31st - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 

11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Normand 
Bergeron requested by the Bergeron family 

New Year’s Day, Jan. 1st - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 
11:00 a.m. – Elie 

Tuesday, Jan. 2nd - No mass today 
Wednesday, Jan. 3rd - 5:00 p.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Mass intention for 

+Laurette Brooker from funeral collection 
Thursday, Jan 4th - No mass today – Fr. Michel is attending funeral for Fr. Pasinato 
Friday, Jan. 5th -  3:30 p.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Laurent Bernardin 

from funeral collection 
 2:30 p.m. – Adoration 
Saturday, Jan. 6th - 9:30 a.m. – Blessed Sacrament Church – Mass intention for 

Claudette Adamek requested by Rita Tan & family 
Sunday, Jan. 7th - 9:00 a.m. – St. François Xavier 

11:00 a.m. – St. Eustache – Mass intention for +Sr. Ida Beaudin 
F.F.M. requested by Gilles & Lucille Beaudin 

Please pray for those who are sick, awaiting tests or receiving medical treatment.  Paisley Amyotte, 
Roger Menard, Linda Stewart, Robert Boudreau, Louise McKay, Dell Schade, Fernand Menard, Joan 
Regnier, Jackie Harapiak 
We encourage everyone in our parishes to pray for those who are sick.  If you know of others who may be 
sick and in need of prayer, please let us know so we can include their names in our Sunday bulletin 



 
MINISTRY SCHEDULE 

Sunday, December 31st 
First reader: Val Carignan;  Second reader: Sylvia Allard;  Intercessions: Karen Cyrenne 
Welcoming ministers/Collection ushers: Doris & Martin Lavallee 
Presentation of Gifts: Ken & Debbie Beaudin 
Communion ministers: Sylvia Allard; André Allard; Vince Gillis 
Collection counters: Bob, Jeanine and Aline 

Monday, January 1st 
First reader: Bob Whitechurch;  Second reader: Paulette Trudel;  Intercessions: Brigitte Rivard 
Welcoming ministers/Collection ushers: Gauthier family 
Presentation of Gifts: Bob & Jeanine Whitechurch 
Communion ministers: Sherry Legault; Vince Gillis; Lucille Beaudin 
Collection counters: Yvonne and Anne 

Sunday, January 7th 
First reader: Len Desilets;  Second reader: Estelle Tanguay;  Intercessions: Jocy Gillis 
Welcoming ministers/Collection ushers: Vic & Louise Beaudin 
Presentation of Gifts: Dean & Shelley Combot 
Communion ministers: André Allard; Sylvia Allard; Guy Rivard 
Collection counters: Len & Mona 

Church cleaners: St. Eustache (Jan 2 – Jan 6) – Noella Ducharme and Betty Menard 
  Elie (Jan 2 – Jan 13) – Bob & Jeanine Whitechurch 	
  
 

CARTIER HAMPER FUND 
“Taking Care of Our Own” 

 We would like to say thank you to everyone that contributed money, food items or time towards 
the Christmas hampers this holiday season.  All the items were included in the hampers and the 
monetary donations enabled us to successfully operate this program. Thank you again for helping 
us fill this need in our community. 

- Jeanine and Bob Whitechurch    
	
   	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Happy New Year!  


